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School Year: ​At this time, no official decisions have been made regarding 
students returning to campuses. However, as COVID numbers decrease, the 
district has begun conversations regarding the possibility of safely bringing 
back small groups of students in some capacity, prior to the end of the school 
year. ​The 2020-2021 school year 
officially ends June 11, 2021. 
 
Spring Break: ​All campuses and offices 
will be closed next week, March 8-12th. 
Please be safe and enjoy! Students can 
use this time to make up any missed 
assignments or complete any extra 
credit assignments as these can help 
students improve their grades. Also 
during Spring Break, PLEASE put your 
computers in a safe place and turn your 
hotspots off. Unfortunately, there has 
been a large number of devices that 
have been damaged this year due to 
negligence. Please protect your devices. 
 

New to all SCCSD libraries​: All libraries 
in the district have added ebook access 
to teachers’ and students’ Clever 
accounts. Log into your Clever account 
and look for the MackinVIA logo. Once 
you log into the MackinVIA app, find a book or an article you would like to read. 
There is a training video on the SCCSD webpage that can assist you. Just click 
here​ to access that video. Remember, “​The more that you read, the more 
things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go,” 
Dr.Seuss. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rQra86DeHq0&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rQra86DeHq0&feature=youtu.be


3rd Nine Weeks Benchmark Testing Window: ​The 3rd Nine Weeks Benchmark 
testing window begins March 29th, 2021 and ends April 9th, 2021. ​Students 
will report to campus for benchmark testing.​ Transportation will be provided 
as well. 

3rd Grade MAAP State-Testing Window: ​The MAAP state testing window for 
all 3rd Grade students begins March 29th, 2021 and ends April 9th, 2021. 
Students will report to campus for MAAP testing.​ Transportation will be 
provided as well. 

4th through 11th Grade MAAP State-Testing Window: ​The MAAP state testing 
window for all 4th through 11th begins April 20th, 2021 and ends May 12th, 
2021. ​Students will report to campus for MAAP testing.​ Transportation will be 
provided as well. 

General Information: ​School contact information as well as school websites 
can be found here: ​http://www.sunflower.k12.ms.us/?PN=Schools2​. The 
Central Office’s (Hwy 49) number is 662.887.4919 and the Administrative 
Building’s number is 662.884.1200. If you have additional questions or 
concerns that a specific school or office is unable to assist you with, please 
email ​sccsdmedia@sunflower.k12.ms.us​. ​We check this email account daily 
and respond to the questions as well.​ The district website is 
www.sunflower.k12.ms.us​ and will have all pertinent information. If you are on 
Social Media, please check out our district’s Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/TEAMSCCSD/?ref=bookmarks​ (search 
“TEAMSCCSD”). Also follow us on Twitter @SCCSD2. Parents/Guardians 
please update your contact information so that you will be able to receive 
district information through our call and text systems. Be sure to “Subscribe” 
to our YouTube Channel (SCCSD Media) and “Like” and “Follow” our Facebook 
page. 
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